
Plan of Safe Care
Did you know it is a state and 
federal law to provide a Plan 
of Safe Care (POSC) to your 
perinatal patients who are 
substance-exposed?

 
According to the State of New Hampshire Department of Health and Human 
Services, medical providers are responsible for developing the POSC with their 
patients. It must be put into place prior to discharge after birth.

•	 The letter from July 15, 2019 can be found at this link:  
	� http://1viuw040k2mx3a7mwz1lwva5-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-

content/uploads/2019/08/FINAL_POSC_ProviderLetter_7-15-19.pdf

NH Healthy Families is ready to assist you with developing a POSC for NH Healthy 
Families members by:

•	 �Providing you an overview of the law, helping you plan and providing resources
•	 �Helping patients who are NH Healthy Families members develop the POSC
•	 �Fostering coordination of Medicaid services and supports to help families
•	 �Educating members on Start Smart for Baby® care management and reward 

program for mother and baby
•	 Educating members about Ready for My Recovery program 

Please contact me to learn more about POSC. 

Molly Rossignol, D.O. FAAFP FASAM
Medical Director, Substance Use Disorders  
NH Healthy Families
molly.e.rossignol@centene.com
603-263-7169

1-866-769-3085
TDD/TTY: 1-855-742-0123NHhealthyfamilies.com
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